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Unison signs up to streamline the social housing waiting list 
Unison has become the first Housing Association to sign up to Victorian Housing Register (VHR). 

The Victorian Housing Register is a single central waiting list for people wanting to access public or community housing across Victoria. 

A single wait list means that people will no longer need to sign up to multiple agencies to have the best chance to secure a home. 

The single housing waiting list will also give a better picture of housing demand in Victoria. 

‘Housing crisis and homelessness can be complicated and stressful. The Victorian Housing Register will make the process of finding a new, affordable home simpler. Unison has signed up to the Victorian Housing Register to remove one more barrier to stable housing at a stressful time in people’s lives” said Unison CEO Ed Holmes. 

To find out more about how to register for social housing in Victoria visit https://housing.vic.gov.au/victorian-housing-register 
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